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PA Department of Environmental Protections regulations prohibit overriding interlocks on x-ray 
diffraction units unless written approval has been granted by the facility’s Radiation Safety Officer 
(RSO).  In order for the RSO to initiate a review, the following information must be provided: 

 
Unit location   

Unit Manufacturer & model  

Contact name  

Contact phone number  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Request for Interlock Override Approval 
for X-ray Diffraction Units 

Reason for the requested override approval (e.g., beam focusing): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Controls and procedures to assure the radiation safety of individuals working around the 
unit: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Individuals who will be performing the interlock override: 
 
 
 
 

Send this form to: 
          OR 

Environmental Health and Radiation Safety 
3160 Chestnut St. Suite 400 Philadelphia PA 19104 

Fax this form to: 215-898-0140 
Questions: 215-898-7187 


